
 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

St Francis Catholic Primary School 
Highcliffe Road, Morley, Leeds, LS27 9LX 
 

Telephone:-0113 3230554 

Website:- www.stfrancismorley.org.uk  

 

Headteacher:- Mrs R Harrison B’Ed, NPQH 
 

is thtrick’s Day celebration in school. To mark this:  

 

 

 

        Newsletter 29 
         16th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

Jubliee Celebration 

  

 

 
 

 
W/B 16th May  

 
Walk to school 
week. 50 
house points 
for each 
journey to or 
from school.  

 
Thursday 
19th May 

 
Cantenian 
Cup football 
competition 

 
Friday 20th 
May 

 
Holy 
Communion 
Assembly 9:10 
am.  
Celebration 
Party 
afterwards 

Friday 20th 
May 

Year 2 and 
Key stage 2 
sponsored 
assault course 
event 
organised by 
the PTA 

 

 

Queen’s Jubilee 

Celebration 

We will be celebrating 

the Queen’s Jubilee on 

Friday 10th June. In the 

morning the children 

will learn all about 

Elizabeth 11. We will 

have a royal 

celebration party at 

lunchtime followed by 

games and fun 

activities in the 

afternoon. The children 

can come that day in 

their party clothes. 

Virtue to 

live by 

You 

Persevere 

and You 

are 

resilient. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

You don’t let 

doubts stop you 

from trying. 

 

 

Reception and Nursery Parents 

welcome meetings. 

New Nursery and Reception Parents 

Welcome Meetings will be held on 

Thursday 9th June. The Nursery meeting 

will be at 5-6pm. 

The Reception Parents meeting will be at 

6-7pm in the school hall. 

Dates 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       CAFOD 

Three of our children 

presented Bishop Marcus 

with a cheque for £855 

last Friday, we had raised 

this through our many 

Lenten fund raising 

activities. The money 

raised supports the Good 

Shepherd fund which 

supports Catholic care. A 

big thank you to you all 

for your generosity. 

On Friday 27th May we 

will hold a non-uniform 

day to raise funds for 

CAFOD.  We are asking 

for a donation of a £1. 

Thank you.  

 

             PTA Sponsored Event 

The PTA are holding their Key 

Stage 2 and Year 2 sponsored 

event on Friday 20th May. 

The PTA have ordered a large 

assault course for the children to 

compete on. All money raised 

will go towards our well-being 

area. This will be completed 

during the Summer holidays. All 

sponsor money needs to be 

returned by Friday 10th June. 

The children from years 2-6 

come in their PE kit on Friday. 

Thank you. 

 
Praise Assembly 

 
Year Well Done 

Certificates 
Writing 

Certificate 
Merits Good Samaritan 

R Jake Alex Jake George 

1 Jonathan Emily Joseph Fed Dominik 

2 Ola Lucas M. Laura Jake 

3 Paige Beth Cora Helena 

4 Ollie Leo Hugh Yegor 

5 Maria Ava Valentina Leon 

6 Jonah Peace Joaquin Callum 

After school Club Award Emily year 2 

Attendance 100% Years 2 and 6 

Punctuality Reception years 2,3,5 and 6 

House Winner St. George 

Headteacher Award Year 6 

Lunchtime Award Rory Year 2 

 

. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Harrison 

Headteacher 

 

   Holy Communion 

Congratulations to all the children 

who made their first Holy 

Communion this Sunday. They 

were all a credit to their families 

and our school. They all read 

beautifully. I received many 

positive comments from the 

parishioners regarding the 

children’s behaviour on the day. 

Thank you to the children, 

parents and staff for making it a 

very special day. 

Thank you to the parents who 

organised the party afterwards, it 

was a lovely day for all. 

 

 


